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Reddaway Headquarters Relocates August 13 to Tualatin, Oregon

TUALATIN, Ore., Aug. 13, 2012 /PRNewswire/ -- (NASDAQ: YRCW) — Reddaway, the less-than-truckload next-day 
transportation leader in the western U.S. and Canada, announced today the relocation of its corporate headquarters to 
Tualatin, Oregon. 

The new 27,000 square foot facility, located within the South Center Office Park, at 7720 SW Mohawk Street, Building H and 
adjacent to Interstate 5, will effectively accommodate the company's current staff of approximately 130 employees. Additional 
benefits include a more vibrant and professional location for Reddaway employees, as well as cost savings for the company.  

"This is an incredibly exciting time for our company," said TJ O'Connor, president of Reddaway. "As our business continues to 
grow and evolve, we sought an improved location to accommodate that development. Our employees are enthusiastic about 
the relocation and will have access to multiple amenities. The modern and efficient South Center Office Park facilities are ideal 
for our needs." 

An open house for employees, customers and vendors was held on August 4 to celebrate the relocation and connect with 
Tualatin officials.

The move does not in any way affect regular Reddaway service operations. All correspondence should be directed to the 
following address: Reddaway, P.O. Box 1300, Tualatin, Ore. 97062.

Please contact our Customer Care Group at 1-888-420-8960 or reach us via email at: customerservice@usfreddaway.com with 
any questions or concerns.

About Reddaway 

Reddaway, founded in Oregon City, Ore., has served the Pacific Northwest since 1919. Through its comprehensive regional 
service center network, Reddaway has built a long-standing tradition of reliable, next-day and two-day delivery services for 
less-than-truckload shipments in the western United States and Canada, including Alaska and Hawaii. Reddaway named a 
2012 Quest for Quality award recipient by Logistics Management magazine. Reddaway, a 19-time Quest for Quality award 
winner, received the recognition in 2012 from Logistics Management magazine in the Expedited Motor Carriers category. For 
more information, visit reddawayregional.com. Reddaway is a subsidiary of YRC Worldwide. 

Website: www.reddawayregional.com 

Follow Reddaway on Facebook: http://facebook.com/reddawayregional 

Follow Reddaway on Twitter: https://twitter.com/reddawayfreight 
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